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Dear Parent/Carer 

You may be aware of the statement made yesterday regarding education. First Minister, Nicola Sturgeon, 

announced that the phased return of pupils could begin from the 22nd February. Although this date has been 

given, the decision is ‘subject to continued progress in surpassing the virus and will be subject to final 

confirmation in two weeks’ time’. Amongst the first group being phased back are nursery and primary one to 

three pupils.  

Further information will be shared regarding arrangements once we have had further guidance from the local 

authority and we have finalised updated risk assessments. 

I appreciate that these circumstances are difficult; please get in touch if you have any queries or concerns. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Marshall 

Depute Headteacher 

  

  


